
August Newsletter 
 

August marks the beginning of the school year! New friends will be joining our 
class on August 13 and water play will be ending on August 9th. 
 
The theme starting August 13th will be “All About Me”.  In your child’s folder, 
you will find an “All About Me” paper.  Please return it to me as soon as 
possible.  These papers along with the photos you send in will be posted 
around the classroom.  They are used to get to know your child and family 
better and to promote conversation with the children about their families. 
 
Self-help skills will be a focus of this month’s theme.  The children will be 
practicing proper handwashing techniques and how to put their shoes on and 
off.  They will be learning how to pour themselves a cup of water and how 
to zip and unzip their lunchboxes.  The children will be encouraged to pull down 
and up their clothing for toileting. 
 
GENERAL CLASS INFO 
 
Please, use the Parent/Teacher Communication area to inform us about 
changes to your child’s schedule or to let us know about anything that might 
affect their day. For example, they have a doctor’s appointment and will be 
out for the day or Dad is out of town or Jane did not sleep the night before. 
 
Please dress you child in elastic waist clothing 
for ease of toileting and comfortable, secure shoes with socks. 
 
We provide cups, bowls, spoons and napkins for lunch. 
 
We do not heat food. 
So, send your child’s warm food in a thermos. 
 
Check your child’s folder daily. 
 
Most importantly, please feel free to come and 
talk to me about any concerns and questions 
you might have. 
 
Looking Forward to a Great Year, Miss Sally 


